Covid-19 Prefectural State of Emergency <Second Time> (English Translation)

Covid-19 Prefectural State of Emergency has been declared <second time>

Since the beginning of July, the number of Covid-19 cases has increased in Aichi

again. To prevent further increase of cases, the Aichi Prefectural Government
declared a state of emergency on August 6, 2020.

Request for residents in Aichi

Avoid going outside unless it is necessary or urgent.

Avoid dining with more than 5 people, or visiting elderly people, pregnant
women, or people with illnesses.

Unless it is necessary or urgent, please do not go outside of Aichi
Prefecture, or have someone from other prefectures come to Aichi.

Do not travel or go out, especially if you do not feel well.

If you are traveling far, please check the latest information on Covid-19
of the place you are going to, and avoid getting infected.

Avoid places where ventilation is poor, or where many people gather. Try
not to talk to people in close range, and make sure to wear a mask. Be
careful and take care of your body condition.

When you are going to shops, follow the rules of the shops. Also, try to
go to shops that have following sticker. Those shops are being careful
with not spreading the disease.




This request takes effect from August 6 to August 24. This is because the
disease will spread if many people travel far during summer vacation.



